
Do you have questions about

P-EBT food benefits?

If you would like more information about P-EBT
food benefits, you can:

● Visit our website for answers to the most
commonly asked P-EBT food benefits
questions at otda.ny.gov/PEBT-FAQs .

or

●Call the P-EBT Helpline: 1-833-452-0096

or

● Submit your questions in writing by
visiting otda.ny.gov/PEBT-info and
completing the P-EBT Information Form.

http://www.otda.ny.gov/PEBT-FAQs
http://www.otda.ny.gov/PEBT-info

